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Pleasant Valley Water System Leak Repaired and Residents asked to conserve 

 
Westminster, MD, June 7, 2018 – The Bureau of Utilities has located and repaired a leak in the raw 

water service line to the Pleasant Valley Water System.   Although the leak is repaired the water level 

in the tank remains low. 

 

We are asking residents to continue to conserve water for the next two to three days to allow ample 

time for the water level in the tank to be restored to full capacity. 

 

Please contact the Bureau of Utilities at 410-386-2164 Monday through Friday, between the hours of 8 

am and 5 pm for any questions or concerns. 
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